
—–Original Message—– 

From: Brophy, Erin  

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 5:00 PM 

To:  

Subject: RE: Final Keehn Billboard Art 

I think that for the Freeway boards this is too wordy, you are not going to be able 

to read this when you are driving by at 60 miles an hour. I think that you should 

maybe just leave it at THE ONLY CANDIDATE NOT CONVICTED OF A CRIME. For 

the freeway board and drop the rest of the words on the right side of the board. 

 


